
TR1. Rally 2021 
 
After two unsuccessful attempts (corona crisis) I managed to find a good location for our meeting in the 
Netherlands. 
 
The TR1 meeting will take place from Friday, August 13 to Sunday, August 15, 2021 at motor camping 't 

Wit Veen in Eastermar (www.motorcampingwitveen.nl).  

Eastermar is located in the north of the Netherlands in the province of Friesland.  

The motorbike campsite is located in the beautiful scenic landscape of Friesland, approximately 6 kilometers 

north of Drachten and 4 kilometers east of Eastermar.  

A route for TomTom or Garmin can be downloaded from the above website (route Arnhem - camping 't Wit 

Veen).  

In addition to sleeping in your own tent, you can also spend the night in a log cabin at the campsite (to be 

booked and paid separately, you have to arrange this with the owner of the camping yourself).  

Program:  

Arrival on Friday afternoon from 15.00 

Friday evening a hot and cold buffet, consisting of: Noodles, fried rice, pork satay in sauce, chicken fillet in 

sauce, drumsticks / spareribs, different types of salad, herb butter and baguette.  

Saturday morning breakfast buffet.  

Saturday during the day: Tour departure approx. 10.00  

Saturday evening BBQ, consisting of: Mix of at least 8 types of meat, 5 pieces per person, baguette, 

prepared salad, herb butter and various sauces. 

Sunday morning breakfast buffet. 

Including 2 nights and free drinks *) and including use of sanitary facilities (hot showers!).  

End of meeting: Sunday 12.00.  

*) Beer, wine, soft drinks, coffee and tea. 

Other alcoholic beverages are allowed but must bring your own. 

There is the possibility to come earlier and/or stay longer, you have to arrange this with the owner of the 

camping yourself.  

If you are coming, please indicate this by email to me (makail.vanveen@gmail.com) before August 6, stating 

the name(s) and number of people (this in connection with the catering).  

The target price for the entire weekend is Euro 110. 

If due to the corona circumstances it is not possible for the meeting to take place, I will let you know via the 

TR1 forum as soon as possible. 

 

-- 

As of April 26, 2021 

Roel van Veen 
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